NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Wis. Stat. §59.10(3)(b) a Public Hearing will be
conducted by the Racine County Board of Supervisors during their regular meeting at 6:30 pm on
Tuesday, September 14, 2021 in the County Board Chambers at the Ives Grove Office Complex,
14200 Washington Avenue, Sturtevant, W1 53177, to provide comment on the Racine County
Board of Supervisors’ tentative plan for county and municipal redistricting.

The public may also access this hearing by:

Browsing to this web address on a computer or smartphone:
https://racinecounty.webex.com/racinecounty/onstage/q.php?MTID=ee18be77271f042a803al13afe08eebd55

Password: meetme
Via facebook live at http://www.facebook.com/RacineCounty
Or by calling: 1-408-418-9388 Access code: 146 661 1672

A copy of the tentative plan for county and municipal redistricting will be available for viewing at
the County Clerk’s Office, located at the Racine County Courthouse, 730 Wisconsin Avenue, 1%
Floor, North end, Racine, WI 53403 and at www.racinecounty.com, by selecting “Department,”
and “All Boards and Committees,” and “Reapportionment Committee.”

Following the Public Hearing, the Board and County staff will evaluate input received at the Public
Hearing, together with such other and further relevant information, and take action concerning
adoption of the Board of Supervisors’ tentative plan for county and municipal redistricting at the
Racine County Board Meeting on September 14, 2021.

All interested parties will be heard.

If you are a person who requires special accommodations for the meeting room, please contact the
Racine County Clerk’s Office at 262-636-3121.
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